
2013 Senior Send Off!

Ad Majorem Dei Gloriam

Join us Wednesday April 24th for the Senior Send Off !

Please come at 6pm for a FREE dinner made by 
Fr. Mark! He will be grilling out so come hungry! 
If you can’t make it to dinner, still join us at 7:15 for 
the celebration of our seniors! Th is will be the last 
Newman meeting of the year before summer break so 
this will be very special! 

Th e majority of Wednesday’s celebration will be spent 
outside playing games, so if you have any frisbee’s or 
footballs please bring them! 

Lets send our seniors off  the right way! 


